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I fully support the representations of Thames Crossing Action Group, amongst others, and thank
them for voicing the concerns of many who have been and will be negatively impacted by the
proposed LTC.
The magnitude of this project appears to be beyond the scope of NH and I have no confidence in
their ability to fully assess the negative impacts of the project the cost of which has escalated
beyond acceptable levels.


